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Key Stage 2 Production: 
A huge well done to all the children in 
years 3,4,5 who took part in their very 
successful production “Pirates versus 
Mermaids”  I am sure that the parents will 
agree with me that the children sang and 
performed excellently.  Also my thanks to 
all the staff in years 3,4,5 for all their hard 
work in  putting the production together. 
 
Football team – 1st win: 
Well Done to the Highfield Football team 
and Mr Langford who had a fantastic game 
against Laurel Lane last week they 
secured their first victory of 2-0. The team 
have worked hard and have never given 
up. Congratulations to all and I look 
forward to seeing more wins next season. 
 
Parent Governors: 
Highfield Governing Body is looking to 
recruit additional Parent Governors to play 
a strategic role in the future of our school. 
Any interested parents should contact the 
school office so we can provide you with 
further information. 
   
Traffic around the school area: 
With improving weather and lighter 
evenings more children are cycling to and 
from school, please could we ask parents 
to continue to be very careful in and 
around the school area.  
 
Acceptable behaviour on school 
premises:  
As adults, we are all role models for 
children.  Can we therefore be mindful of 
language used and conversations had 
when on school premises.  Thank you for 
your cooperation. 
   
Headlice: 
Please could we ask parents to be vigilant 
when checking their children’s hair as 
there has been several cases within 
school.  Can we also stress that children 
with long hair should always have their hair 
tied up at all times. 

 Attendance Spring Term – Top three class: 
 
1st Baboons 96.7% 
 
2nd Ligers 96.6% 
 
3rd Dolphins 96.2% 
 
Friends of Highfield 
Thank you to the Friends of Highfield who 
continue to raise funds on behalf of the school. 
This half term they have raised money from the 
sale of Mothers` Day Flowers and also the Easter 
Raffle. 
 
Office questions and queries:  
For queries relating to attendance or to report 
your child absent please ask to speak to Mrs Brill 
and for admissions please ask for Mrs Phillips.    
 
 

Holidays 
Reminder to parents we are unable to authorise 
holiday during term time.  Parents who choose to 
take their children out of school during this time 
may be subject to a fine as set out in the school 
policy: 
 
The EWS may issue a penalty notice for 
unauthorised Exceptional Leave which is 
currently £60 rising 
to £120 per child per parent or a summons to 
Uxbridge Magistrates Court.   
                      Highfield Primary Attendance Policy 
 
New Summer Term Menu: 
The new summer menu was sent out on 
parentmail earlier this week and can also be 
found under `parents information` on the new 
website 
 
Summer Term starts: Monday 11th April 
 
And finally………….I would like to thank you all 
for your continued support of Highfield Primary 
School and hope you all have very restful Easter 
break with your families.   
 
Ms L Corrigan 
Headteacher. 
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